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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

Date: June 9, 2025

Project: Cooler Replacement at Harlem Middle School
Attention: Mr. Josh Aurand, Assistant Superintendent of Business & Operations

Dear Mr. Aurand,

After reviewing the bid submitted on June 5, 2025, for the Harlem Middle School Cooler
Replacement project, it is Hagney Architects’ recommendation and understanding that Harlem
Consolidated School District has the available funding to allow us to proceed with Stenstrom
Construction Group, Rockford, Illinois, as the successful low bidder. Stenstrom Construction
Group has submitted a base bid for the sum of $159,950.00.

We look forward to the successful completion of this project.

Sincerely,
HAGNEY ARCHITECTS, LL.C

www.HagneyArchitects.com



